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Good Morning, 

 I am writing on behalf of Brett Lang regarding  home placement. I am a friend of Brett 
and have known him for some time. I understand the need and want to provide a safe home for children 
in foster care and I believe Brett fits this requirement. As a law enforcement officer and community 
leader, he has done an exceptional job showing not only compassion and love but the responsibility to 
do the right thing. I also believe it is in the children's best interest to be in a home where they are 
familiar with and feel welcomed and loved during times of disruption and stress. This has a profound 
effect on children and has proven to be in their best interest, especially for overall health and well-
being. I urge you to consider the relationship Mr. Lang has had with these two children and his long-
standing dedication to service and simply doing the right thing as you decide what is best for the 
children. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Thank you, 

Kenneth Perry, Jr. 

 




